
 
 

October 30, 2023 
 
 
 
Abheet J. Solomon 
Senior Program Manager 
UNICEF 
3 UN Plaza, 
New York, NY  10017 
 
Dear Mr. Solomon: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I sign this letter recognizing the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) Office of Children’s Health Protection’s intent to participate in the UNICEF Children’s 
Environmental Health Collaborative. This letter indicates our commitment to collaborate with UNICEF 
to promote the protection of children from the impacts of climate change and environmental 
degradation.  
  
As a participant to the Collaborative, EPA intends to collaborate on the following activities: 
 
1. Prioritizing and elevating children’s environmental health in key forums, including through joint co-

branded communications, in particular in relation to the President’s Task Force on Environmental 
Health and Safety Risks of Children and during Children’s Health Month activities occuring every 
year in October; 

2. Contributing research on the specific impacts of climate change and environmental degradation on 
children’s health and sharing of such research results with the international community to inform 
actions, guidance, tools and best practices that will raise awareness and mitigate health risks to 
children;  

3. Providing technical assistance, expertise and technical resources on children’s environmental 
health topics, as resources allow;  

4. Participating in joint convenings and promoting approaches and partnerships that advance the 
protection of children’s environmental health.  

 
 
Provided UNICEF or the Collaborative first obtains advance, written approval from EPA, UNICEF or the 
Collaborative may use the EPA Seal or Logo on the Collaborative’s website. UNICEF or the Collaborative 
should separately request permission from EPA for each use of the EPA Seal or Logo. Such requests 
should explain in detail how UNICEF or the Collaborative proposes to use the EPA Seal or Logo, 
including a screenshot “mock-up” of how either will be displayed. Additional information on how to 



 

 
 

request permission to use the EPA Seal or Logo can be found at https://www.epa.gov/aboutepa/using-
epa-seal-and-logo (see, “Permission to Reprint the Agency Logo or Seal”).  
 
EPA looks forward to collaborating with UNICEF to advance children’s health, development and well-
being.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Grace M. Robiou 
       Director 
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